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15 March 2022 

 

Dear Parents  

Price Increase and New Menu  

 

From the beginning of the Summer term (25th April) there will be a new menu in place. This is 

attached for you to have a look at. As always this follows the appropriate recommendations 

for a healthy and balanced diet. 

 

If there are days where your child does not like what is on the hot food menu then please 

remember that it is easy to order a school sandwich meal instead. 

 

From 1st April the cost of a school lunch will increase to £2.45 

Please ensure that there are adequate funds on your child’s school meal account to cover this 

increase. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

Head teacher 
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